December 13, 2023

Dear Littleton Prep families,

According to LPCS Policy JA, Enroliment, all currently enrolled students
will be given the opportunity to re-enroll each school year. Please complete this
electronic LPCS Re-enrollment Form for the 2024-2025 school year. It is very
important that you complete this form and return it to LPCS by December 30,
whether or not your student(s) is/are returning. If you do not return the form, your
student’s position will be deemed open and may be filled. We will begin filling
student openings from the sibling and waitlist.

If you have a 2024-2025 Pre-Kindergarten or Kindergarten sibling,
please be sure that you have completed a Letter of Intent Form for that
child as soon as possible (the form is available in the office or on our website).
Currently enrolled Pre-K students have first priority for enroliment into
Kindergarten with siblings and staff children on the waitlist following.

We have begun enrolling our pre-kindergarten class for the 2024-2025
school year. A $150 non-refundable deposit will be due at the time that you
accept a position.

We have begun enrolling our kindergarten class for the 2024-2025 school
year. At the time that a position is offered and accepted, the non-refundable
materials fee of $80 materials fee will be collected to hold the position.

If you have questions, please contact the school office. We look forward to
finishing this year strong and seeing you again next year!

Best Regards,

Lisa Lira
Littleton Prep
Director of Operations


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYBaPxmgXGWi6E7ZVIMM6NRa3baGW5_6i5AqKXLv405mQkhg/viewform?usp=pp_url

